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Hello
We live at. Drumnigh Wood in Portmarnock. We already suffer considerably from aircraft traffic noise

pollution.

Allowing more night time flights would would be intolerable and add to an already suffering neighbourhood
The noise levels during the day if your in the garden are very loud to the extent that you have to cease a
conversation until the plane passes over. This happens every couple of minutes. If your inside the house
opening windows is impossible with the traffic. Although we already have freight planes at night they are less

frequent. To allow further flights day or night over Drumnigh Wood would be totally unacceptable.

I request a consideration for an already suffering community. Please don’t allow night time flights.

Best regards,

Helen & Stephen Reid





